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Schneider, Cory R.

From: Penney, Ryan A.
Sent: Thursday, July 1, 2021 10:49 AM
To: Schneider, Cory R.
Subject: RE: Texas Compact Commission Meeting - FY22 Import Applications

Good Morning Cory, 
 
I authorize the Import Application to WCS and Texas TCEQ for FY2022. If there are any questions or concerns, please let 
me know. Thanks! 
 
Ryan Penney CHP, RRPT 
Xcel Energy 
Radiation Protection Manager 
Prairie Island Nuclear Generating Plant 
1717 Wakonade Drive East, Welch, MN 55089 
T: 651-267-6438 C: 734-883-9167 P: 6438 
E: Ryan.A.Penney@xcelenergy.com 
 

From: Schneider, Cory R. <cory.r.schneider@xcelenergy.com>  
Sent: Thursday, July 1, 2021 9:21 AM 
To: Penney, Ryan A. <ryan.a.penney@xcelenergy.com> 
Subject: FW: Texas Compact Commission Meeting - FY22 Import Applications 
 
Ryan, 
 
Do you authorize an Import Application to WCS & Texas – TCEQ for FY22 mentioned below? Only change to the attached 
application from current FY21 is the reduction in proposed waste volume to 1000 cubic feet as there are no resin liners 
awaiting disposal and minimal generation expected. This number still gives us room to ship resin liners should they be 
generated. 
 
Cory Schneider 
Xcel Energy | Responsible By Nature 
Radioactive Material Shipping Coordinator 
1717 Wakonade Drive East, Welch MN 55089 
P: 651.267.6974 Pg: 6974 
Mobile: 715.404.8998 
E: Cory.R.Schneider@XcelEnergy.com 
 
 

From: Daniel Davis <ddavis@wcstexas.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 25, 2021 1:45 PM 
To: Schneider, Cory R. <cory.r.schneider@xcelenergy.com> 
Cc: Warren, Douglas A. <douglas.a.warren@xcelenergy.com> 
Subject: Texas Compact Commission Meeting - FY22 Import Applications 
 

Cory, Doug, 
 

EXTERNAL - STOP & THINK before opening links and attachments.  
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I was just informed that the last Compact Commission meeting for FY21, which ends on 8/31, will be held on 7/15. These 
are the meeting where they approve Import Applications. The Commission may meet again in Sept., but they aren’t sure 
yet. So we are recommending that our customers submit their FY22 (9/1/21-8/31/22) by June 10th, which is the cutoff 
date for submittals. As you probably remember, you fill these out online at http://www.tllrwdcc.org/importation-form/ . 
I’ve attached PI’s previous application for reference. As with last year’s, it’s always good to add some additional volume 
and curies over what you expect to ship just in case anything changes.  Call if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Dan Davis 
Sr. VP-Commercial 
 

 
Waste Control Specialists LLC 
The Summit at Preston Trails, 17101 Preston Road, Suite #115, Dallas, Texas 75248 
Office: (865) 992-0791 | Cell: (432) 556-7357 | Email: ddavis@wcstexas.com | Website: www.wcstexas.com  
   
This e-mail and any attachments thereto are intended only for the use by the addressee (s) named and contain 
proprietary and confidential information.  If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are hereby notified that 
any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is strictly prohibited.  If you 
received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify me by telephone and permanently delete the original and any 
copy of any e-mail and any printout thereof.  
 


